

Dear Members of WELG.

I hope you have begun well the Year 1972!

This is an S.O.S. sent at the request also of Brigalia, who is at present travelling "somewhere in the world".

Just after Christmas wereceived the enclosed reply to the Co-Chairmen of WELG from Dr. Lukas Vischer and Pather Hamer. Unfortunately, owing to a delay in the post between Geneva and Rome, I have only just learned that, Brigalia being away, no contact had as yet been made with any of you about the contents of this reply.

As you will see, the Joint Working Group will be willing to receive the WELG delegation (the Co-Chairmen and Athena Athanassicu) at its next meeting. In the meantime, however, a Consultation is to be held already in April to discuss, among other things, the work of WELG. And, to prepare this Consultation, the JWG needs the WELG Report not later than March 15.

This means that it will be too late if the "group of 5" (Co-Chairmen and staff) meets - as planned - only at the end of February to do the actual drafting of the report. We have therefore that it will be necessary to begin the work already during a brief meeting in Rome at the end of January.

It is therefore of the atmost deportance that we should receive all the contributions asked from the members before that meeting. These contributions are :

- the formulation of each one's point of view concerning the future of WELG:

- all comments on the three concrete projects sent out after the meeting at Cartigny.

Rome (Piazza San Calisto, 16, 00153 Roma) not later than January 25 - i.e. almost by return of post?

with very many thanks in anticipation for your help,

Qu'ed a que to devens ??

Rosemary Goldie

P.S. It will be wise to send your letter by express.